
GILBL' T, LANDS COLONY, 
BROADCASTING OFFICE, 
Bairiki, Tarawa. 
29th December, 1971 

P - ? 
Dear Mr. Geary, 

Thank you for your letter and tape reporting reception of 

our medium wave transmission on 844 I z for the evening of the 

6th of December. After listening to your tape I am pleased to 
confirm that you were in fact tuned to VSZ1. The clearest part 
of your tape, cut 3, was in fact one of our producerN, Atiera, 

giving a. report of the proceedings of our Legislate Council 
meetings, which were held at the begining of December. 

The power output of our transmitter is 10KW radiating 
Omnidirectionally from a three wire T. aerial 250 ft long on 
180 ft masts. 

We have now received several reports of reception in from 
the East coast of the United States. I am not quite sure 
whether this is an. indiC$gtion that we are operating efficiently 
or not. Anyway thanks for the report. 

Mr. Kermit Geary, 
P.D. 2, Box 298, 
Walnutport, 
Pennsylvania, 

-U. S. A. 18088. 

Yours sin ,; 
(K. F. . .OBINS) , 

BROADC e. STING ENGINEER. 
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